
d ^

k '

Louisville, Ky. Jan. 28, 25.
Deer Park, 1970

Dear Professor:

If you..have been advised by experienced men to let Mr. Brown have
the Ms. and illustrations until "next summer" it is probably best
to follow that advice, especially since it is clear that he would
like to publish the book and will therefore doubtless make efforts
to get the money. It may, however be good policy to let him know
definitely that the end of next summer would positively be the ex-
piration of the term so far as he is concerned because lie might
otherwise put the matter off in hopes of getting another chance
after that time.
I dont get from his letters the impression that he is much of a
business man. Not very energetic nor punctual nor very precise
and consistent in his statements. But it may be as well to give
him another chance.

Sincerely yours

In haste.	 mm

Frederick Weygold


